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Driselle Ramjohn

From: Fahd Rahaman <fahdrahaman@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 27 February 2023 1:12 PM
To: consultation
Subject: Raising of electricity rates

Executive director, 
 
 
This may come across as blunt, harsh etc, but this farce that is being forced upon the people of Trinidad is not 
only unwelcome, but tyrannical. It shows a blatant nonchalance on the part of the RIC towards the people. 
Everyone is well aware this situation has arisen from obvious PNM and TTEC mismanagement and should IN 
NO WAY be passed on to the people who are ALREADY IN THE THRONGS of HEAVY socio-economic 
hardship due to the greed and sheer stupidity of the leadership. By the definitions of the existence of the RIC, 
this entire sham is a misrepresentation of what the Commission is supposed to stand for. I am unsure how many 
responses you have gotten, but as a Trinidadian businessman who is living through the worst period in this 
country's history, I am strongly against even a 1 cent increase in rates. Let the PNM bear the cost, as they have 
single-handedly brought this on the people, and have no right to pass on the direct result of their greed and 
corruption to burden over 75% of the people of this country who DID NOT VOTE FOR THEM! 
 
 
With the greatest distress, 
Fahd Rahaman  


